
Subject: [Fwd: RE: UBCM]
Date: Wed, 07 Sep 2005 14:41:43 -0700

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

-------- Original Message -------- 
Subject: RE: UBCM

Date: Wed, 07 Sep 2005 13:02:45 -0700
From: Agnes Hilsen <Agnes_Hilsen@dnv.org>

To: Maureen McKeon Holmes <Maureen_McKeonHolmes@dnv.org>
CC: fonvca@fonvca.org, Cagebc@yahoo.com, Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>

Hi Maureen: 

I spoke to Eydie Fraser, Exec. Coordinator, LMMA.  She's just sent me a memo advising that the Executive considered the resolution at the June Executive meeting, but did not support it. 
While the intent of the resolution was supported, the Executive expressed concerns that the enactment clause was too general and could be applied to facilities which it was not intended to
cover.  Since the resolution did not receive the support of the Executive, it was not forwarded to UBCM for consideration at the 2005 Convention.  

I'll forward you and other members of Council a copy of her memo for your information.  

Agnes 

_____________________________________________ 

From:   Maureen McKeon Holmes  

Sent:   Monday, September 05, 2005 1:37 PM 
To:     Agnes Hilsen 
Cc:     'fonvca@fonvca.org'; 'Cagebc@yahoo.com'; Mayor and Council - DNV 
Subject:        UBCM 

Dear Agnes: 
I was perusing through the annual report and resolutions book for the UBCM and noticed that my resolution on increasing the construction standards for care facilities was not included.
When I spoke to you months ago you spoke to someone who indicated that the executive was aware of my motion and that it should be included. Can you sort this out?

In advance, thank you, 
Maureen 
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